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Dear Mr. Danner

This letter is in response to the findings of the pipeline safety technical assistance visit of our Moses Lake
Washington facility conducted on October 20, 2008 Eka Chemicals intends to achieve full compliance with the
applicable portions of 49 CFR 191, 192 and Washington Administrative Code Chapters 480-93

At the present time the Moses Lake facility is in development of the following compliance mechanisms;

¢ Operations and Maintenance Manual as required by 49 CFR 192.605

Integration of the emergency planning requirements of 49 CFR 192.615 into the existing facility
emergency plans.

Operator qualification program as required by 49 CFR 192 Subpart N

It is projected that full compliance will be achieved by March 31, 2009.

Please do not hesitate to contact Lind Bingham at 509.765.6400 extension 502 if you have any questions or
comments.
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